
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Hautlieu School is committed to identifying any form of abuse or emotional harm, and we thank you for 

supporting us in safeguarding the students and staff.” 

 
 

  Hautlieu School – Safeguarding 
An important notice to all staff, students, and visitors 
                         Hautlieu School: 736242 

“Hautlieu School 
is committed to 
Safeguarding 
and ensuring 
the welfare of 
its students and 
staff. We 
recognise that 
everyone within 
Hautlieu School 
has a duty of 
care to all 
students, who 
have the right to 
be protected 
from harm. We 
provide a safe 
and caring 
environment to 
ensure students’ 
physical and 
emotional 
wellbeing are 
supported.” 

If you have any concerns about the physical or emotional wellbeing of a 
student at Hautlieu School, you must share this information with an 
appropriate member of staff straight away.  
 
Do not be concerned if you feel it may be a trivial matter, any concern should 
be shared.  

If you think matter is very serious and might relate to a child protection 
concern, e.g., physical, sexual, emotional abuse or neglect, you must talk to 
the Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) Mrs Nikki Kelly or the Student 
Support Lead and Deputy DSL, Mrs Louise Kedge.  
 
If you are unable to contact them, please ask the office for a member of the 
Senior Leadership Group.  

  

Designated Safeguarding Lead  
Mrs Nikki Kelly  
 
n.kelly@hautlieu.sch.je                             

    Student Support Lead & Deputy DSL 
    Mrs Louise Kedge  
 
l.kedge@hautlieu.sch.je  
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